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SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION TO WORKDAY, INC.
APPLICATION TO CITY OF PLEASANTON
MARCH 7, 2014 SUBMITTAL DATE

Workday, Inc. is applying for City of Pleasanton approval for Workday’s
proposed office building and other site improvements to be constructed on
land currently owned by the San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District
(BART) and NPC Holdings, LLC (NPC). The total site area of
approximately 32.62 acres is comprised of approximately 6.9 acres of vacant
land which is owned by BART and the adjacent five (5) building office
complex owned by NPC which is commonly known as Stoneridge Corporate
Plaza (SCP). The Workday project will be comprised of a new six (6) story
office building containing approximately 430,000 gross square feet, two (2)
parking garages, and extensive landscaping and other site improvements (the
BART parcel is shown below as the “Subject Site”). On NPC’s property, in
addition to the construction of the south garage (as shown on the submittal)
there will be landscape improvements to the common central parcel (which
will be shared with the new Workday building) and there will be additional
minor parking modifications on the five (5) building parcels.

In addition to the improvements proposed on the 32 acres, Workday will
also be constructing improvements to benefit the City of Pleasanton and
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BART including construction of a new shared BART and Pleasanton Police
facility (to be located in the existing BART garage), a relocated bus and
pedestrian drop-off (as shown on the plans) to facilitate the drop off/pick up
BART patrons (and employees in the surrounding office buildings) and the
Stoneridge Mall by both bus and individual cars, and the existing pedestrian
walkway along the east side of the BART garage will be enhanced to

provide a prominent walkway “promenade” to link the BART station with
the Stoneridge Mall Road and transit hub.

In response to the City’s question on plans for the project, Workday has no
predetermined plans for timing of construction of the project nor any
predetermined plans for consolidation of their existing Pleasanton operations
when the building is completed. Workday continues to expand where
opportunities arise and as space needs dictate.

Workday looks forward to receiving feedback and input from the City of
Pleasanton on this application and receipt this spring of entitlements.

ADDITIONAL NOTICE INFORMATION SHOULD BE PROVIDED TO
THE FOLLOWING:

Brian Griggs

Griggs Resource Group

250 Lafayette Circle, Suite 100
Lafayette, California 94549
925299 4870

brian@egrigesgroup.com

Paul Ferro

Form 4 Architects

126 Post Street, 3™ Floor
San Francisco, Ca. 94108
415775 8748
pferro@form4inc.com
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